
The Villages Women’s 9-hole Golf Club 
General Meeting 

Tuesday, April 29, 2025 
 

Attendance:  A quorum of members was present. 
 
Captain, Gisele Barber called the meeting to order at 11:30 AM 
 
By-law Revision:  Mary Wagle amended the Club by-laws which primarily reflected our removal 
from WHNGA, discontinuation of the invitational, etc.  The changes were sent to the membership 
for review prior to this meeting. 
 
Sheryl Driskel moved and Mary 2nd to accept the proposed by-law revisions.  There was no 
discussion. The vote was unanimous for approval. 
 
Charity of Choice: Chairperson, Valerie Dimmick, introduced a representative from  
CASA (Court Appointed Special Advocates) who shared details about the program which 
supports foster children in Silicon Valley.  Our Charity of Choice event will be held in October. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:03 PM. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sherry Benz, Secretary 
 
Next Board meeting:  Tuesday, May 6 at Vineyard Center. 


